<¢‘> Greenville

NORTH CAROLINA

PUBLIC WORKS

To: All Interested Bidders and plan holders

From: James Lynn Raynor, PE /[/

RE: 2016 Bond Street Repairs, Pﬁase é, PWD-2016-004
Addendum #1

Date: September 6, 2016

The following items clarify, add to, delete from and/or otherwise change and supersede
information previously issued to you in the Bid Documents for the above-referenced
project. As such, said items shall be considered part of the contract and receipt of this
addendum shall be acknowledged appropriately in the bid package. Please review the
following items carefully and adjust your proposal accordingly.

Pre-bid Minutes/Clarifications/Follow-up:

1. No bidders were present for the pre-bid meeting, so the pre-bid meeting was
cancelled.

2. Work on the items of wheel chair ramps and new signal equipment may be
performed during normal business hours of 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM.

3. New signal equipment must be installed and operational prior to milling
operations at each intersection that would remove the existing loop infrastructure.

4. Milling of existing asphalt pavement is limited to a depth of 1.75” to ensure safe
drop-offs for vehicles are not exceeded.

5. For Item #11, Portable Lighting, it is assumed four (4) lights will be needed
during a given night operation; however, adjustments may be made depending on
the contractor’s operations.

6. Temporary Paint Markings will be incidental to the work of the contract.

Changes/Additions to Bid List and Specifications:
1. None
Requests for additional information:

1. None

Any questions regarding this Addendum should be directed to Mr. Lynn Raynor, PE, at
telephone 252-329-4620 or email at lraynor@greenvillenc.gov.

e Kevin Mulligan, PE, Public Works Director
Scott Godefroy, PE, City Engineer
Ronnie Donley, Streets Superintendent

250-329-4522 1500 Beatty St, Greenville, NC 27834 greenvillenc.gov




